

Issue 378

19.09.25

This Week

PTFA Meeting: Our next PTFA meeting is on Tuesday 2rd September at 9.30. New members are always welcome.

Parent Partnership Meeting: Our next Parent Partnership meeting is on Tuesday 23rd September at 11.00. If there is anything you would like discussed, please let your representative know. If you are interested in becoming a Key Stage representative, please contact the School Office to find out more via office@ge2school.co.uk

Macmillan Coffee Morning: We will be hosting a Macmillan Coffee Morning next Friday, 26th September. We would love any donations of cakes to sell, please send these in on Thursday 25th. All students are invited to bring in some spending money on the day if they would like to buy themselves a cake.

Singing Hands Pop Party: Singing Hands are hosting an online Makaton Pop Party on Wednesday 24th September at 6pm. If you would like to join in, you can find out more and sign up via the link below:

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/bq8zanvmRbOpXX7gaRQbow#/registration

(You will need to copy and paste the link into your browser.)

Headteacher's Award Winners

Bob, **Trailblazers** - Writing a fantastic letter from the perspective of a child evacuee.

Dominykas, Trailblazers - Beautiful copy writing about life on the farm.

Zack R, Pathfinders - Amazing writing about being evacuated to the countryside.

Amber, Trailblazers - Describing a video clip through writing sentences, after listening and asking questions and then completing the task independently.

Bob, **Trailblazers** - Independently leading the whole class game in Performing Arts with confidence.

Yoimoji of the Week: Jambop

This week's Yoimoji was Jambop the brave raccoon. We are using "Yoimojis" in our Assemblies, to help with learning and celebrating OFSTED's Fundamental British Values. Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words "yoi" (good) and "emoji" (slang for character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters on our website's news pages.

Jambop is brave.

I like to try new things. Even if it feels scary or different, I always have a go and do my best.



Letters Home

All Classes: Arun House/QEII College update, Buckingham Park Primary School consultation email, Palatine Primary School consultation email.

Key Stage 3 Classes: Swimming payment letter.

Class News from Sailors

Welcome to all the children in Sailors class who have joined the school this year. We have 7 brand new children. We have been learning and playing together. The most important thing is that the children feel safe and happy to come to school. We are working hard at understanding what the children like and don't like and creating a classroom of fun activities and great communication!



Class News from Adventurers

Adventurers have had a brilliant start to the new school year! Over the past week or so we have spent time working with new staff, new students and getting used to a new classroom too. We've played games, cooked cakes and flapjacks, and even managed a trip out to Horsham Park! Our topic this term is "Burps, bottoms and bile" which helps students explore digestion, we have already looked at the important role of teeth and how we should care for them!

